British Go Association newsletter No. 41 - September 1988

Editor: Steve Draper, 8a Beaconsfield Rd., Basingstoke, Hants RG21 3DP. Tel.: (0256) 463775

Copy date for No. 42: 4th November 1988

Tournament Results

European: 23 British players turned out for this year's Europeans in Hamburg last month, making us the third largest delegation (after West Germany and Holland). British prize winners included: F. Roads (4/5 2nd week), H. Lee (4/5 second week), A. Rix (4/5 first week), S. Draper (4/5 second week and 7/10).

Forthcoming Events

Northern Go Congress: 10th and 11th September. Contact J. Smith, 21 Gynant, Wilmslow Road, Manchester M20 9AE. Tel.:061 445 5012.

Shrewsbury: 9th October. Contact Brian Timmins (see addresses at end).

Wessex: 23rd October. Contact P. Atwell, 8 Central Av., Hanham, Bristol.

Brussels: 5/6th November. Contact Marc Ginoux, Dreve des Renards 95, B1180

British schools team championship: 6th November. Contact Alex Eve (address below).

Geneva: 3/4th December. Contact Frederic Cadei, tel.: Switz 022 454127.

European 1989 (Nis): 25th July ('89) - 5th August

News and general interest

Three new clubs have been formed since the publication of the last newsletter, as follows:

Maiden Erlegh school (Reading) (sec.: Mrs. Janet Read)

West Sussex (sec.: S. Nicholas, tel.: Worthing 717569, meets alternate Wednesdays at 'The Bull' Henfield from 7.30pm)

Hunstanton school (Hugh Alexander)

The number of clubs has now increased to 57 - this is the highest for several years.

The book distributor will be at the Northern, Wessex, and Shrewsbury

tournaments, and now has in stock the following (recently out of stock): G10 'In the Beginning' (5.00 by hand, 5.50 by post), G12 'Tesuji' (5.30 / 5.80). G30 'Introduction to Go', and B104 'Folding board' are currently out of stock.

The Nottingham club has a new secretary - Piers Shepperson, 16 Humberston Road, Wollerton, Nottingham NG8 2SZ.

Contact Addresses

Secretary - Tony Atkins, 37 Courts Road, Earley, Reading, Berks RG6 2DJ. Tel.: (0734) 68143

Treasurer - T Mark Hall, 21 Terrapin Road, Balham, London SW17 8QW.

Tel.: 01-210-6024 (office). As Mark is out of the country a lot this
year he may not be available, in which case urgent matters should be
referred to Norman Tobin

Membership Secretary and Journal Editor - Brian Timmins, The Hollies, Wollerton, Market Drayton, Shrops. TF9 3LY, Tel.: 063084-292

Tournament coordinator - Alex Rix, 11 Brent Way, Finchley, London N3 1HA. Tel.: 01-346-3303

Analysis Service - Brian Chandler, 4 Simon Freeman Close, Manchester M19 2WD. Tel.: 061-442-8003 (home), 061-236-3311 x 2261 (work)

Newsletter editor - see top

Book distributor - Bob Bagot, 54 Massey Brook Lane, Lymm, Cheshire WA13 0PH Schools' coordinator - Alex Eve, 17 St. Peter's Road, Brackley, Northants NN13 5DB, tel.: 0280-704561

Notice for unattached and overseas members

1989 subscriptions (6.50 U/A, 7.00 O/S) are not due until 1st January but may be paid from 1st October. Early payment is appreciated to ease administrative workload. Cheques should be made payable to 'The British Go Association' and sent to the membership secretary.

	ILAK HEKE	 	
Name:	142.5	75 176	
Address :			

Amount enclosed :